
POLICE BOARD 

CITY OF CHICAGO 

 

REPORT OF COMMUNITY INPUT RECEIVED 

AT THE PUBLIC MEETING ON JUNE 20, 2024 

Date of Report: July 18, 2024 

 

Ten members of the public spoke during the public comments portion of the meeting. See the 

video recording and transcript of the meeting, posted on the Board’s website, for the complete 

remarks of each speaker. 

 

The Superintendent and other Chicago Police Department officials met with Niena Feme, Cece 

Edwards, Marlin Howell, Marquetta Blake Williams, June Norfleet, and Terrance Link after the 

meeting to discuss their concerns. The remarks made by the other speakers did not require a 

response in addition to that provided during the meeting. 

 


